
 

 

Pearl Public School District 

Covid-19 Game Day Guidelines for Spectators 

Updated 8/31/2020 

 

In order to follow the guidelines set by Governor Tate Reeve’s executive orders and to create a safe environment for 
participants and spectators alike, the following guidelines have been established for Pearl Public School District 
extracurricular events. 

Attendance/Ticket Information 

• Updated 8/31/2020: Attendance will be limited to a maximum of 25% of the venue’s seating capacity. 25% 
capacity of the home side of Ray Rogers Stadium is 875 attendees.  

• Season tickets, Pirate Passes, chair back seating, and parking passes will not be sold this year. 

• All chair back holders will have their seats saved for the 2021 season. 

Spectator Guidelines 

• Face coverings are required to be worn, covering the nose and mouth, at all times when it is not possible to 
maintain a minimum of six feet of social distancing from another person not in the same household. (Note: 
Wearing a face covering is strongly encouraged even when social distancing is possible). 

• Staff will screen the temperature of each spectator before entering the event. 

• Gate workers will wear security badges indicating they have had their temperature checked. 

• Hand sanitizer will be provided in various locations in the stadium/facility.  

• Social distancing should be practiced at all times. Spectators of the same household may sit together, but should 
be six feet from other spectators. 

• There should be no loitering under the bleachers at the stadium; spectators should remain in the bleachers unless 
going to the restroom or concession stand.  

• Spectators will not be allowed on the field/court before, during, or after the game. 

• Spectators will be expected to exit the campus in a timely manner. 

• There will be no tailgating allowed at this time.  

• Football gates will open 45 minutes before kick-off. Volleyball gates will open 20 minutes before game time. 

• Players will exit the event area separate from spectators to avoid direct contact. 

Ways to watch Pirate football: 

• Xfinity Channel 20 

• U-verse Channel 99 

• cityofpearl.com 

• Facebook – Pearl Municipal Broadcasting 

• Roku – PMBtv 

• Amazon Fire – PMBtv 

• YouTube – City of Pearl MS 

• On the radio at 104.5 FM The Pirate 
 
Our goal is to protect our students, coaches, staff, and all of our Pirate fans. Please continue to check the district website 
at www.pearlk12.com for more information and updates. Thank you for your understanding and support! Go Pirates! We 
are Pearl! 


